<u>Year 2 – English Homework</u>

To help you understand what we have been learning this week I would like you to complete the following questions in your homework book.

I would also like you to spend some time reading with an adult at home and to write this down in the reading record tracking sheet in the front of your homework book.

Remember homework is due in on WEDNESDAY 14th June.



We would like you to have a go at spelling these words, try to write it out four times, correct yourself if you make a mistake, practice make perfect!

Example:

Word:

Square

Square

Square

Square

Spelling words	X1	X2	X3	×4
Tickling				
Million				
Everybody				
Father				
clothes				

This week, we have introduced our new word of the week, please practise spelling out the word a few times and writing down the definition.

Our word of the week this week is: sparse.

Adj. scarce or few

Like a big , empty room with hardly any furniture

Theme 7 Island Home Information

Where is the Isle of Coll?

On a map of the world the Isle of Coll is near the top. It is in a part of the world called Europe, which is shown by the shaded part on this map.



Europe contains many different countries. Coll is in one part of Europe called the United Kingdom. It is shown by the shaded part on this map.



The United Kingdom is made up of four different countries. They are England, Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland. You can see these countries in this



Coll is an island. An island is a piece of land surrounded by water.



Jack to contents

There are many islands off the west coast of Scotland. You can see where Coll is on this map.



Theme 7 Island Home Information

Where is the Isle of Coll?

Section A

Circle the best word to match the writing. The Isle of Coll is in part of the world called 1 Africa. Europe. Asia. America. Europe contains many countries. Coll is in the 2 Magic United Animal Fairy Kingdom. The United Kingdom is made up of 3 **two** three four five different countries. They are England, Scotland, 4 Wales Spain Holland France and Northern Ireland. Coll is an island off the 5 north south east west coast of Scotland.

 Section B

 1. An island is a piece of land surrounded by...

 sand
 water

 trees
 hills

 2. Where would you find Coll on a world map?

 3. How was Europe shown on the world map?

 4. Are there many islands off the west of Scotland?

 5. What would it be like to live on an island?

Section C

Write or draw about living on an island.

39

C Topical Resources Ltd. Subject to Topical Resources LICENCE TERMS available at: www.topical-resources.co.uk/terms